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YOUR VOICE MATTERS!

Hosted by the Joint Subcommittee on Post-COVID 
Judicial Operations

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

THE JUDICIARY’S JOINT SUBCOMMITTEE ON POST-
COVID JUDICIAL OPERATIONS wants to hear from you about which
of the innovations, technology, and changes in process the Judiciary has adopted during the 
COVID-19 pandemic should be implemented permanently going forward. Members of the bar 
and the public are invited to participate in listening sessions to provide feedback and suggestions 
for consideration.

TOPIC:  Post-COVID Judicial Operations Public 
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researchandanalysis@mdcourts.gov
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Wednesday| December 8 | 5:00 p.m.
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

DATES: Monday | December 6 | 5:30 p.m.

Please forward this invitation to others who may be interested.

https://mdcourts.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItd-Ctpj8sGef-58wzxJvv_oRXGbTh8jw
https://mdcourts.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsduGpqzojHajXIjoq9P0n26fODsoCr-E


 
 

Notice of Joint Subcommittee on Post-COVID Judicial Operations 
 Open Public Input Meetings 

 
Monday, December 6, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Instructions for Members of the Public 
 
The Judiciary’s Joint Subcommittee on Post-COVID Judicial Operations wants to hear from you 
to evaluate what innovations, novel uses of technology, or other techniques adapted to meet the 
challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic are best available for incorporation as future best 
practices throughout the Maryland Judiciary. Members of the bar and the public are invited to 
participate in listening sessions to provide feedback and suggestions for consideration.  
 
Please register for this session using the link in the flyer. If you have any questions or comments, 
you may e-mail them to researchandanalysis@mdcourts.gov. 
 
This listening session, including all communications made through the Zoom platform by 
participants, will be recorded for future use by the Joint Subcommittee on Post-COVID 
Judicial Operations. By registering to participate, you acknowledge and consent to the 
audio and video recording of the session. 
 
Members of the public must observe the following protocols during the virtual listening session: 

 
• Upon joining the meeting, please note that your microphone will be muted unless you are 

recognized to speak. 
 

• Each member of the public will be given three (3) minutes to speak. Please begin by 
providing your initials and your preferred pronoun as well as the county/counties to 
which your comment refers. Your identifying information will be removed from any and 
all reports made of the public meeting. Speakers may also request anonymity in any 
reports. However, speakers consent to audio recording of their remarks upon requesting 
to speak. 
 

• If you would like to request permission to speak, you may send a chat message in the 
Zoom platform to the meeting host. If there is an opportunity for you to speak, you will 

mailto:researchandanalysis@mdcourts.gov


be recognized. You must have your camera turned on and your microphone will be 
unmuted by the host for the duration of your comment. 
 

• If there are any concerns regarding these procedures during the meeting, questions may 
be submitted via the chat. 
 

• All participants and speakers will engage in civil, respectful communication. Participants 
who fail to adhere to this request may be subject to having their microphone, chat, and/or 
video feature disabled.  
 

• Requests for spoken language interpreters and auxiliary services (ASL/CDI interpreters 
or CART) may be directed to Ksenia.Boitsova@mdcourts.gov.  
 

• For any other accommodations please contact researchandanalysis@mdcourts.gov.  
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